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What has been worked on in the past month:  

Talking to students and lecturers over the past month as been a major 

success for me within LSFM. The communication between animation students 

and the rest of the school has improved increasing as I was able to meet the 

course reps and get their perspective on things. Attending more meetings 

has helped me to engage the best interest of the school. Campaigns had 

taken up one of the weeks therefore I was preoccupied with supporting the 

ones running.  

Successes from the past month:  

Attending the LSFM Subject Committee meeting was a great experience this 

month gaining an insight into other course reps issues and positive feedback. 

Despite the meeting having been 30mins over time it was worth it as I gained 

a better knowledge of the new and modified modules. From this, Paulo from 

animation appreciated me supporting his points in the meeting as he 

mentioned this in the course rep tea. It was later discussed to create an LSFM 

Facebook page for course reps, college officers and the school rep to keep 

in touch. This will make it easier to contact all course reps with meetings and 

issues. This means that when new and old reps can be added and removed 

from the page. The course rep tea was friendly as always and we were able 

to discuss ideas in a peaceful manner.    

Plans for next month:  

Arranging contact with the newly elected LSFM school rep that will be taking 

my position will make them ready for what to expect from the role. Attending 

meetings or sending apologies with focus on deadlines. Also, maintaining 

contact with lecturers, course reps, students and our student champion. 


